
HB 455 -- WATERSHED DISTRICTS (Quinn)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN:  Conservation and Natural Resources 

Currently, only landowners living within the watershed district
can be elected to serve as trustees of the watershed district. 
This bill eliminates the requirement that the landowners must
actually live within the district.

FISCAL NOTE:  No impact on state funds in FY 2006, FY 2007, and
FY 2008.


